
 

 

 

Washingbay Green Run – Saturday 11th September 

After several false-starts, we are now delighted to go again for our 5th Washingbay Green Run. 

The past 18 months have been like no other and as an amateur committee we have found it 

incredibly difficult to cement and communicate an exact fixture date for our much-cherished 

annual event. We can only apologise for not being able to openly confirm the exact date of our 

rescheduled event until now due to governmental & legislative changes. When a date is finally 

recommended to hold the event the subsequent logistical plans, supplier engagements & 

volunteer availabilities need to align to ensure our events can proceed safely. Only until today 

have we been able to announce that the morning of Saturday 11th September is good to go! 

Unfortunately due to the Covid-19 outbreak and the constant battle to contain its affects across 

the globe, this year’s event cannot replicate all of its previous year’s attributes. Services previously 

provided such as indoor catering, on-the-day entries, shower facilities, etc cannot be offered 

under our unique procedures for this year. Our updated website www.wbaygreenrun.co.uk 

contains a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) section which we hope addresses a wide range of 

topics that entrants may have. We will strive to update this section of our website as new 

questions are asked regularly, in the meantime we ask for your continued patience in our 

responses to any queries.  

As many entrants effectively registered for this event nearly 2 years ago we have attached to this 

email a full list of entrants thus far and as of Wednesday 18th August 2021. 

 

Other Important Information 

Entry is online only, no entries for any event can be accepted ‘on the day’. 

New website address is www.wbaygreenrun.co.uk 

All refunds that were requested prior to the deadline of Friday 30th October’20 should have been 

processed soon after that date. Our committee wish to remind entrants that we do not receive 

any of the entry fees until weeks after the event takes as Athletics NI hold onto all finances and 

deal with all timely refunds requested internally. Until now we have tried to assist with refunds 

requested before the deadline of 30th October’20, however if for whatever reason you have yet 

to receive your requested refund please email washingbaygr@gmail.com under separate cover 

and along your original request before the aforementioned deadline date; we will try our best to 

assist via the Athletics NI governing body. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Brendan Quinn 

Communication Date: 18th August 

2020 


